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3rd March 2023  
 
 
 

  
Dear Parent(s) and Carer(s) 
  
Times tables fluency is a crucial part of the Year 4 curriculum. All children in Year 4 will take a national test in the 
summer term to assess their fluency.  In preparation for this, we would like to invite you to come into school on 
Tuesday the 21st March at 5pm. This is an excellent opportunity to see exactly what the National Times Tables 
Check entails, ask questions and to develop ideas on how to best support your child.   
 
The fluent recall of multiplication and division facts has a significant, positive impact upon progression in 
mathematics, especially as children progress into Upper Key Stage 2.   
  
We look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
Many thanks,   
Mrs Lankford and Mrs Wilson (Mathematics subject leader)  
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